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Dexter Police Dept Fundraiser for Special Olympics -
Purchase a t-shirt, support an athlete!
APRIL 06TH 2021 BY DEE LOFLIN

The Dexter Police Department will again participate in the Special
Olympics Torch Run. The date of the Torch Run will be May 28,

2021 at 10:00 AM The route will be Bus 60 and Route AD (Wal-Mart) to Bus 60 and Mo
25. Several agencies will be participating in the Special Olympics Torch Run in Dexter
MO.

On that morning it is asked that the employees at the businesses along the route come out
and cheer the policemen and policewomen who are running the torch!

Last years Special Olympics Torch Run was canceled due to COVID-19, please help us
support the athletes this year.

The Dexter Police Department will be selling Special Olympics shirts. The items can be
purchased by contacting the Dexter Police Department.

Contact Trevor Pulley, Chief of Police at 573-624-5512 or email
Trevor.Pulley@dexterpd.com
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